Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BILIRAN

June 29,’ 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.

169 , s. 2020

REGULAR AIRING OF “KARASIKAS BILIRAN” ON FACEBOOK

To

SDO Personnel
Public Schools District Supervisors

Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Schools Division Office-Biliran has launched and aired the pilot
episode of the initiated weekly talkshow dubbed as “KARASIKAS
BILIRAN” on June 24, 2020.

The “KARASIKAS BILIRAN” is a livestreaming program spearheaded
by Schools Governance and Operations Division that aims to provide
latest updates and relevant information from the Department, clarify
issues, and respond to queries relative to provision of basic education.

The program is aired every Wednesday at 2:00 P.M., live through the
Schools Governance and Operations Division-Biliran facebook page.

In consonance to this, all SDO personnel, Public Schools District
Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, teaching and
non-teaching personnel are encouraged to watch and invite the
stakeholders to tune in and get the real updates from the Department
of Education.

All Public Schools District Supervisors shall also serve as guests to
discuss their preparations for the opening of classes.

For further details, your may reach SGOD office through its landline
number 500-4054, or contact Mr. Ryan G. Japay, Division
Information Officer on his mobile number 09757316344

Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum
is desired.

Enclosure: Schedule of Guests and Broadcast
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